
  
F R I E N D S   O F   A U G U S T I N U S   C H U R C H 

 

 

Recent reports that the diocese is planning 
to close our beautiful Augustinus Church 
for worship has provoked a flood of 
reactions from people who said that 
something like this should really not 
happen, given the life force that is in the 
Augustinus community. 

Then several sympathizers put their heads 
together to set up a foundation that can 
step in if money is needed somewhere, for 
example to financially support the progress 
of the services. These are the friends of 
Augustinus Church. 
 

The friends of Augustinus Church would like 
to assist in response to questions from the 
Augustinus community, to contribute to the 
future of our church. 
We believe that there is a future for 
Augustinus Church. We are committed to 
providing financial fuel to our living 
community. 
 

 

We have already received a nice starting 
amount. But for an actual progression, 
a greater contribution is needed and that is 
why we ask you, if you care about our 
church, keep participating and keep giving. 
Please continue to support the church with 
the donations you always make. The 
foundation is there for the extra 
contributions. We would very much like to 
receive them at: 
 
NL 37 RABO 0384 2600 39 
Stichting Vrienden Augustinuskerk. 
 
The ANBI status has been applied for. 
 
 

On behalf of the Foundation Friends of 
Augustinus Church, 
Jos. Groot 
 
 
If you have any questions:  
josgroot3@gmail.com; 06 – 301 99 809 

Monthly masses 
in English have 
started in June 
2024. 


